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BY EMAIL 

November 21, 2023 

Ian A. Mondrow 
Partner, Gowling WLG (Canada) LLP 
1 First Canadian Place 
1600 - 100 King Street West 
Toronto, Ontario M5X 1G5 
ian.mondrow@gowlingwlg.com  

Dear Mr. Mondrow:  

Re:  Industrial Gas Users Association Settlement Conference Participation 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2022-0094 

This letter acknowledges receipt of your letter dated November 20, 2023, in which you 
advise the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) that the Industrial Gas Users Association 
wishes to participate in the settlement conference for this proceeding, which is now 
scheduled for January 9, 2024. 

In its Decision and Procedural Order No. 8, the OEB made provision for a settlement 
conference to be attended by Enbridge Gas Inc., the Ontario Petroleum Institute, the 
Canadian Biogas Association, OEB staff and a third-party facilitator. The OEB found 
that other intervenors are welcome to attend the settlement conference, but attendance 
is not eligible for cost awards. 

Please direct any questions relating to this letter to the Case Manager, Ritchie Murray, 
at 416-544-5182 or ritchie.murray@oeb.ca.  

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c:  All Parties in EB-2022-0094 
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